

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 30<sup>th</sup> January 2025

## Little Ridges Nursery – Admissions for September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are delighted to let you know that our applications for Little Ridges 2025/26 are now open.

We are hosting open events for new, prospective families and children for the nursery over the coming term to look at our current nursery provision and answer any questions you might have before applying. Further information will of course be provided to those that get a place. We are asking anybody wishing to attend an event to register via this <u>link</u>.

As of September 2025, you may be aware that working parent 30-hour funding is being extended to two-year-olds as well as three-year-olds. This means that we are likely to experience an even higher demand for full time 2–3-year-old places. We also have our current 2–3-year-old children that will be moving up to the 3–4-year-old provision meaning available places in this age group will be reduced. Due to both of these factors, spaces across our nursery are likely to be of high demand. To ensure a fair process to families applying, the distance rule will also be applied to the sibling criteria.

Our admissions policy for Little Ridges, which has now been approved by the Local Governing Body, can be found on our website <u>here</u>.

To apply for a nursery place, you are required to register by completing this <u>form</u>. The link can also be found within the policy and on our website.

In the meantime, if you have any questions for us, please do direct any communications to <a href="mailto:nursery@greenridgeacademy.co.uk">nursery@greenridgeacademy.co.uk</a>

Yours faithfully,



*Mrs. Jen Fraser* Headteacher

